
 

  

 

          Bettina Limperg 
President of the Federal Court of Justice 

 

      Jens Rommel 
       Federal Public Prosecutor  

General of the Federal Court of Justice 

 
 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

in October 2025 the establishment of the German Federal Court of Justice and 

the German Office of the Federal Prosecutor will celebrate its 75 th 

anniversary. The joint ceremony of both institutions, which will be attended by 

the Federal President, will take place at the Badisches Staatstheater 

Karlsruhe on 

 

   Thursday the 30th of October 2025 at 11 a.m. 

 

We would highly appreciate if you could note this date. The official invitation 

with further information will follow in summer 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

              Bettina Limperg      Jens Rommel 

President of the Federal Court of Justice      Federal Public Prosecutor  

                General of the Federal  

          Court of Justice 


